Phase 2 Reopening Spectator Guideline Summary
Point Edward Memorial Arena

The Village of Point Edward is happy to announce that the Point Edward Memorial Arena reopening plan
will proceed to Stage 2 commencing Sunday, November 1, 2020.

Stage 2 permits spectators to begin utilizing our facility once again. As has been stressed since the
reopening, the complete cooperation of all our arena users, including parents, is critical to the continued
operation of the facility and the continued utilization by our figure skating and hockey playing youth.

The following list highlights the rules in place for spectators as we move into Stage 2 reopening. Please
ensure you follow the rules every time you visit the facility.

NOTE: Spectators failing to adhere to the rules and guidelines may be suspended or banned from
attending the arena.

Anyone entering the arena must do a self-assessment prior to arriving. If you have any COVID
symptoms, please stay home.

All arena users are expected to use hand sanitizer upon entering the facility. Dispensers are
provided throughout the building.

As per Village of Point Edward by-law 31 of 2020, and the Province of Ontario O.Reg 364/20,
face coverings are to be worn by all members of the public two and over while in the facility.
Physical distancing rules remain in affect. Ensure you always maintain at least 2 metres/6 feet
between other arena users.

Only 25 spectators are permitted in the arena during any given ice rental. No exceptions.

Only 1 spectator permitted per on-ice user during any given ice rental. No exceptions. This
includes situations where parents are separated. Unfortunately, parents are not permitted to
bring additional children in the arena with them.

Seating and standing spots are identified with a sticker. Spectators must sit or stand on one of
the identified spots ONLY. No exceptions. The northwest and west seating areas of the arena
are not in use currently. The east and northeast seating areas are for spectator use.
Parents/guardians that are assisting an ice user with equipment must proceed to the seating
areas immediately after dressing the child. Waiting with your child in the change room is not
permitted.

There will be zero tolerance for any congregating, gathering or socializing of spectators. Anyone
found breaking this rule will be immediately banned from the facility.

Washroom facilities are available in the concession area lobby.

Spectator areas will not be disinfected between each use. Always follow proper hygiene
procedures.

Total cooperation is needed by all our users to ensure everyone is safe and we have continued use of
the facility going forward. If spectators are found to be abusing the rules outlined above, the Village

of Point Edward may remove spectator privileges.



